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What: Holy Cross Year 8 Meet and Greet
When: Friday, 21st June 2024 (3.30-6pm)
Where: Eclipse Cinema, Lifford 

Dear parents,

We are delighted that you have chosen us for this part of your 
child’s journey through education and we cannot wait to meet 
you!

Your child will be supervised by members of our staff while they 
are digitally introduced to the school environment. They are 
invited to stay with us to watch “If” afterwards which starts at 
4pm. Pick up time is 6pm.

The cinema shop is open should they wish to purchase 
refreshments.

Please note, there will be 
opportunities to browse through local 
uniform suppliers’ items.

Feel free to stay for a cup of 
tea/coffee.
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